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David Bahl 

-----Original Message----- 
From: David Bahl
To: timberframesol <timberframesol@aol.com> 
Sent: Tue, Jan 20, 2015 11:42 am 
Subject: Timber Frame Alexandria New Hampshire 

Hello Gerald, Dave Bahl here, do you remember the 24' X 32' timber frame kit I purchased from you last spring to be built 
in Alexandria New Hampshire? Well it is time to share with you the results. 

First I would like to say I am very happy with the building. The quality of the material and accuracy of the timbers were 
simply impressive. The building plans and instructions provided were very well done making assembling of the frame 
easy. 

I have attached some pictures for you to review. If you would like to share them with future clients, please do.  

I also thank you for the extra white pine sheathing which I used for some of the interior walls.I would like to purchase 
some more, to finish, but want to make sure I match the size and type. Can you provide whom you get the sheathing from 
so I can contact them. The original building quote stated 8" white pine V T&G. I want to make sure the milling is identical 
so it matches what I have already installed. Thanks Dave 


